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What is Project AIM? 
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Bright from the Start, the Georgia Department of Education, and Georgia Public Broadcasting were awarded a planning grant from the Corporation for Public Broadcasting to Add Interactive Media to Georgia Pre-K.  Through this exciting initiative, the project team created informational videos, powerpoints, and documents that keep teachers and caregivers informed of research-based PBS resources that can be incorporated into Georgia’s early childhood classrooms and home learning spaces.

PBS Kids Island offers teachers the opportunity to track their students’ progress in each of the following literacy skills:  rhyming, letter identification, alliteration, phonics, letter sequencing, phonemic awareness, and reading/vocabulary.  Over 30 games highlighting these skills (featuring kids’ favorite PBS characters!) and developed with Scientifically Based Reading Research are available for children to play.  Parents and caregivers can also track the early literacy progress of their children at home.  
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How do I access? 
Teachers and caregivers can visit www.gpb.org/education and click on the Raising Readers link at the top of the page.  From there, users can register to play games on PBS Kids Island.  Caregivers can monitor their individual child’s progress OR teachers can add names of students as one group to track progress for the entire class.  “Tracking Progress” means that as the students master the skills in each game, their individual proficiency is reported – a great resource to have for standards fulfillment or for parent information. 
What are the benefits of this multimedia resource? 

[image: image6.png]


Beginning media education early will enable students to form positive habits using the “screens” in their lives (TVs, computers, phones, etc.) and access the information in a way that educates and is used to its fullest positive potential.  

PBS media is unique in that it strives to offer a non-commercial and non-violent alternative to the myriad of options enticing caregivers and children.  Your local PBS station, Georgia Public Broadcasting, is proud to offer such programming and partner with Bright from the Start and the Georgia Department of Education to support teachers by providing informed media literacy education.  
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